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Mrs. Van Buren, Ex-School Aide, 52 
Husband Is a Trustee of All Souls Church 

 
Reprinted from Yesterday’s Late Editions 

Mrs. Marguerite Taft Van Buren of 624 E. 17th St., former secretary of 

the old Flatbush School, died last Thursday night in her home.  She was 52. 
Mrs. Van Buren was the wife of George V. Van Buren, a trustee and 

chairman of the house committee of All Souls Universalist Church.  She also 
was a worker in the church, being a member of the Women’s League. 

Mrs. Van Buren was born in West Oxford, Mass., near the birthplace of 
Clara Barton, founder of the American Red Cross.  She lived in Brooklyn for 

51 years and was a member of All Souls Church since 1920.  Her husband is 
her only immediate survivor. 

Services will be conducted by the pastor of All Souls Church, the Rev. 
Cornelius Greenway, at 3:30 p.m. Sunday in the Fairchild Chapel, 86 Lefferts 

Place.  Burial will be in West Oxford. 
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